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Floral Sunset
Premium gin, Lilet Rosé®, lemon juice, 
agave, and Liquid Alchemist® Blood 
Orange.

Paradise Paloma
Premium reposado tequila, Italicus® 
liqueur, and lime juice. Topped with 
Fever-Tree® sparkling pink grapefruit. 

A Pear & A Mule
Tito's® vodka, Fever-Tree® ginger beer, 
Liquid Alchemist® Prickly Pear, lemon 
juice, and agave.

Ocean Spritz
Malfy™ blood orange gin, St. Germain® 
elderflower liqueur, and simple syrup, 
topped with Korbel® champagne.

Orange Lake Dream
Jameson® Orange Irish whiskey,
Absolut® Vanilla vodka, orange and
lemon juices, and agave.

Lazy River Mai Tai
Coconut rum, triple sec, mango, 
pineapple, and orange juices, and a 
splash of grenadine.

Pineapple Breeze
Premium pineapple vodka with cranberry 
and pineapple juices.

Rum Runner
Bacardi® Superior and Bacardi® Select 
rums, blackberry brandy, banana liqueur, 
grenadine, orange, and pineapple juices.

Gulf Coast Hurricane
Southern Comfort® whiskey, amaretto, 
grenadine, lime, pineapple, and orange 
juices.

Top Shelf Margarita
Patrón®, Grand Marnier®, and sour mix.

Key Largo Iced Tea
Bacardi® Superior rum, Beefeater gin, 
Smirnoff vodka, triple sec, sour mix, 
and a splash of cranberry juice


